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AGM

Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 15 May at 8 pm: all class members are encouraged to attend.  If there is any matter you wish to be discussed at the meeting, please either have a word with a Committee member in advance, or raise it under Item 3 of the Agenda.  (Please bear in mind that only members of the RSCDS are entitled to vote and to nominate committee members.)

Copies of the Agenda and Proposal Forms for electing next year’s committee are being circulated with this Newsletter, along with the Minutes of last year’s AGM.  Where possible, these documents will be sent via email; if you wish to refer to these during the meeting, please remember to print and bring them with you.  If, for any reason at all, this is not possible, however, Sheila will happily provide a printout for you if given advance notice: just ask before 15 May please.
We shall aim to keep the meeting as brief as possible so that there will be plenty of time for dancing afterwards, and the evening will be free!
Classes
We shall have two more Tuesday classes following the AGM, with our last class of the season being on Tuesday 29 May: the latter will be a social evening, with food at the interval, and will start at the earlier time of 7.30 pm.
I am sure that many of us are extremely grateful to Maimie for the time spent in class on dances which have appeared on the Market Harborough and Stamford dance programmes. James has been teaching us his new dance ‘The Eighth Man of Moidart’ which he composed for our Thirtieth Anniversary; copies are available from Sheila.  We also hope to be one of the branches trying out new dances to be included in the RSCDS Book 47 – so more fun still to come!
Summer Social dances will run, as usual, on the third Tuesdays in June, July and August (full list of dates overleaf), and classes will re-commence after the summer on Tuesday 4 September 2012.
Advanced Classes
Thanks to James and Hazel, we have had physical and mental exercise to keep us invigorated at the start of 2012.  Our advanced group of dancers is not huge, so please continue to attend whenever possible.
Demonstrations
There are two forthcoming demonstrations: one at The Spinney Care Home, Eye, on 29 March, and the second at a luncheon club in Peterborough, the date for which has yet to be finalised.
Dances
There has been very positive feedback from our January Dance and the general feeling is that dancers would like more of the same.  Our next dance will be on 13 October 2012 (Silver Cross band); we intend to have the programme available well in advance so that dances will have been danced and will be familiar by the time October comes round.
Donation to Charity

Our Christmas charity collection raised £46 for the National Osteoporosis Society, and thanks to your generous donations of raffle prizes at the January dance, the raffle raised £120.  We also had an excess of £31 from our St Andrew’s Meal, so in total we sent a contribution of £200 to the NOS.  We have since received a letter from the NOS which says ‘Thank you so much for your amazing efforts ….  As an independent charity, entirely dependent on voluntary donations, we would be unable to continue our life-saving work without the kind support and generosity of individuals like you.  Thanks to your gift, the charity can continue to work towards a brighter future for people affected by osteoporosis.’  
Dates for your Diary
· Tuesday Classes, 8 – 10 pm:

6, 13, 20, 27 March; 
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17, 24 April; 
1, 8, 15 (AGM), 22 May
Last class of the season: 29 May, 7.30 – 10 pm.  Please bring a small plate of food to share.
· Thursday Advanced Classes, 8 – 10 pm:

15 March, 19 April; 17 May

· Tuesday Summer Socials, 8 – 10 pm: 19 June; 17 July; 21 August 2012
· Classes will recommence after the summer on Tuesday 4 September, 8 – 10 pm and dates for the remainder of the year are as follows:
Tuesdays: 
4, 11, 18, 25 September;   2, 9, 16, 23, 30 October;   6, 13, 20 November;   

(27 November: St Andrew’s Meal); 4, 11, 18 December  

Thursdays (Advanced Class): 20 September, 18 October, 15 November
· Dates and programmes for dances organised by other branches, together with information on dancing holidays and day/weekend schools, can be found in the Class Folder. This information reaches Sheila by email, and it could be forwarded to your email Inbox too, simply at the click of a button: just speak to Sheila if you would like your very own copy emailed to you, be it a programme for a particular dance, or information on all forthcoming dancing events.   Or printed copies can be made available at class, on request.
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